
 
141 Henry Avenue 

Crossville, Tennessee 38555 

(931) 484-6144 

(931) 484-4337 fax 

 

Monday, May 06, 2013 

 

To: Dr. Jack Miller, City Manager 

 

Re: Bid Proposal 

 

 

Dr. Miller: 

 

The Crossville Fire Department solicited bids from several vendors for NFPA compliant 

Technical Rescue/Wildland personal protective clothing (Rescue Bunker Gear). We received a 

sole bid from North Alabama Fire Equipment (NAFECO) for $534.00 per set. We seek to 

purchase 45 complete sets at a total cost $24,030.00 to come out of budgeted funds in line item 

42200-325. We hope to utilize this gear in effort to extend the life of our current structural fire 

protective clothing from three year to five year replacement. 

 

We recommend the bid be awarded to NAFECO and that you present to Council for approval in 

the regularly scheduled May meeting.  

 

 

Chief Mike Turner 


